
Nursery News        Monday 9th May 

How to help your child at 
home: 

Look at the RWI sounds we 
have been learning this week 
and practise saying them at 
home.  

Please see this post for more 
information: 

https://
www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk
/2022/04/rwi-information-
for-parents/ 

Last week, we learnt about: 

Shapes on 3D shapes                                Representing the number 15 

 

 

 

 Making wanted posters to find the big, bad wolf  

 The Read Write Inc. (RWI) phonic sounds ‘s’ ‘d’ and ‘t’ 

 Saying ‘thank you’  

 The sounds different musical instruments make during a musical 
instrument hunt outside  

Important Notices: 

Class photos are taking place on May 16th. If your child does not normally 

attend nursery on this day and you would like them to be in the photo, 

please speak to Miss Keenan (ckeenan4zrz@nsix.org.uk).  

 

Book of the week: 

 

 


